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DIARY DATES  
Term 3 Week 4 
Friday August 12 Terania District Athletics Carnival – track events  

@ Nimbin Central School 
Term 3 Week 5 
Wednesday August 17 Gymnastics each week till end of Term 
Term 3 Week 9 
Thursday September 15 School Photos 
Term 3 Week 10 
Friday September 23  Last Day of Term 
 

Principal News 

 

Welcome to week 4. There have been made wonderful activities happening 
at our school, within the classroom across the sporting field and beyond. The 
term continues to offer a wide range of learning experiences for our 
students, so I encourage everyone to keep an eye on the calendar dates as 
they pop up.   
 
Byron Writers Festival Primary Schools Day 

On the 24th of August 2022 our Stage 2 class will be attending a writing 
workshop at Southern Cross university as part of the Byron Writers Festival 
Primary School Day. Students will depart Blakebrook PS at 9:20am and 
returning around 12:30pm.  The Byron Writers Festival organisation has 
kindly offered to provide admission and transport to and from the venue free 
of charge! This is a very kind gesture that will enable our students to further 
develop their interest and skills in writing. A note will be sent home for the 
3/4 class next week.   
  
Athletics  

Over recent weeks students have been displaying their sporting talents on 
the athletics field. All staff have commented on the determination, skill and 
sportsmanship our students demonstrate when competing across the range 
of athletics events. Well done to all our competitors! This will continue 
tomorrow when we participate in our Terania District athletics carnival 
tomorrow Friday 12 August at Nimbin Central School.  Please remember that 
it is private transport to and from the carnival, parents and carers can come 
along to watch the day or drop students off no earlier than 9am. There will 
be no teachers at Blakebrook PS tomorrow, all staff are attending the 
carnival.  There is a canteen available on the day, please bring extra snacks or 
a packed lunch if not purchasing lunch on the day.   
 



Gymnastics 

All K-6 students had their first gymnastics session yesterday. This program is 
run by highly experience coaches and will visit us every Wednesday for the 
rest of Term 3. We can't wait to see what our students can do by the end of 
the program! See below our new gymnasts! 
 

GYMNASTICS! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


